Cigarette Permits

Anyone "selling or offering (cigarettes) for sale for consumption or use in the ordinary course of trade of the seller's business" is required by State Code of Iowa to have a Retail Cigarette Permit. 
Cigarette Permits are valid for one year, from July 1 through June 30. New permits are effective from the date the application is approved through June 30. The annual fee is $75.00. 
If a permit is applied for after July 1, the amount due is prorated on a quarterly basis.

	Date of Application
	Fee for balance of fiscal year:

	July 1 thru September 30
	$ 75

	October 1 thru December 31
	$ 56.25

	January 1 thru March 31
	$ 37.50

	April 1 thru June 30
	$ 18.75



Applications and fees should be submitted to the City Clerk's Office located at Perry City Hall, 908 Willis Avenue. Once approved, permits will be issued and sent to the retailer. The Retail Cigarette Permit must be displayed near the retailer's cigarette sales displays.

Renewals:
Permit holders will be sent reminder letters and applications for renewal each year in mid-May. Renewal permits are sent out prior to July 1st.
Refunds:
When an establishment goes out of business or no longer wishes to sell cigarettes, either the vending company or the owner may request a refund. The original Retail Cigarette Permit must be turned in before a refund may be made. Refunds are prorated on a quarterly basis as follows:
	July 1 thru September 30
	$ 56.25

	October 1 thru December 31
	$ 37.50

	January 1 thru March 31
	$ 18.75

	April 1 thru June 30
	$ 0




Change of Location:
When a business moves to a new location a new permit is needed.  If the business is moving to a new jurisdiction, a refund is made and a new permit must be purchased in the new jurisdiction.
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